






New Year greetings, dear brothers and sisters in Christ!  

 

As we begin 2023 and reflect on the last year of deputation, God’s 
provision and sustenance, not only financially but also spiritually, 
is clearly intentional and miraculous!  And we know that you are 
the vessels God has used to bless and keep us.  As we have 
journeyed down the avenues of deputation, from small to big 
buildings, from cold to warm weather culture, from South to 
North and across the border into Canada, from the East Coast 
down to the Gulf Coast, from groups rich with elders to those bursting with babies, we have discovered 
that our richly diverse and precious church family is God-given, and we are thankful for you!  


Our return to the field is drawing close as we are 
on the brink of finishing deputation.  Our budget 
lacks just a few more church-driven PIMs, after 
which we can apply for our visas and prepare for 
our departure.  If you have delayed giving to 
your pledged PIM or project until our return to 
the field, now is a great time to start since we are 
so close to finishing! This way, we will know the 
actual status of our pledged support as we draw 
things to a close.  

 

We are truly grateful and humbled by each 
individual’s and each collective church’s 
sacrificial giving.  Our family prays together on a 
regular basis that God will in turn bless you, keep 
you, and continue to provide for you financially, 
spiritually, and physically!
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